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House committee testimony 

  

Elected representatives,  As a life long resident of RI {66 years) I am appalled with the annual attack on my 
second amendment rights by a vocal out of state funded minority. 

This years worst attack is the assault weapons bill being pushed by the governor as part of the budget.  This 
bill is so badly worded and violates our rights as an American citizen and is also in conflict with existing RI law 
and federal law. 

I ask that if you want to write laws that address problems to please receive information from all sides and not 
just cut and paste a wish list from outside concerns. 

As an unaffiliated voter I can guarantee I will have no problem supporting people that  uphold our 2A values 
and will work aggressively and financially to defeat candidates that don’t. 

Please devote your time to fixing the states real issues instead of passing bills that will guaranteed wind up in 
the courts and more than likely be overturned. 

  

Thank you for your time 

David Notarianni 


